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ATHA – Gator Group Rug Hookers
Minutes – December 12, 2023

Debra Foster President, called the meeting to order at 1:30 and welcomed everyone and asked us to introduce ourselves to the new people that joined us,

Attendance was taken via sign in sheet.

Approval of the November 2023 minutes was and no changes were given.  Carol made a motion to approve the minutes and Linda seconded the motion and all were in favor.

Financial Report – Debra thanked Peggy for submitting the report summarized as follows: Opening balance of $871.83 as of as of November 14. 2023, deposits of $25.00 and disbursements of $200.00 were recorded, ending balance is $696.83.                  

Old Business – 

Debra reminded us of the foodbank that is set up here in the rear of our meeting room, if anyone would like to donate.

Debra announced the workshop fee to be $250 which should cover the student cost, rental space to the church and Gail’s travel costs.  Any costs over this amount, should be minimal and as we have done in the past would be covered by the treasury.  Payment will be collected at the January meeting.  There is still time and space to sign up, please let Debbie know.  We will each bring a lunch or a breakfast dish to share with the group.  I will be looking for someone to coordinate this from the class list.

Debra reminded us to send pictures of finished work to the Post Card committee (Teri and Mindy) and Peggy (for the website), or you can send them to her and she will forward.


Debra sent an email from Cheryl Bollenbach with project ideas for her 2025 workshop.  We have agreed to the terms, just waiting on date confirmation with the church.  An executed letter agreement will go out to Cheryl in early January.

Debra also reminded us to make sure we check the address list Peggy sent out, and report to her any changes.  Also check and make sure you are still a member of ATHA.

The January project will be the Wet Felt Scarf (natural merino), please sign up if you would like to participate, and a reminder to bring a sponge and a bar of soap.  The cost will be 10.00.  The material fee also includes dye for the scarf, date and venue to be determined.

New Business

A donation of $50 was made to the church in memory of Jim Trout, Alaina’s husband who died a month ago.

Marta’s One Women Show is Saturday March 16th at the church.  Everyone is encouraged to attend.  Much help will be needed with set-up, clean-up, demonstrations, answering questions etc.  

The Committee List and sign-up was discussed.  All members are encouraged to sign-up for at least one committee.  This will make the group even better and help to spread the work. 

The meeting adjourned at 1:50



Secretary
Nina Mayes




































 































